STATEOF NEW MEXICO

STATE ENGINEER OFFICE

ROSWELL
S. E. REYNOLDS DISTAICT !
STATE ENGINEER 909 E. 2ND STREET
. P.O.BOX 1717
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO B8201
August 15, 1988

File: 6,9.1.C

Ms. Ann Murphy Ezzell

400 North Pennsylvania
Suite 300

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Dear Ms. Ezzell:

This is to advise per our phone conversation of August 10, 1988, that the area
you described, Township 7 South, Range 33 East, Sections 26 thru 35 and -
Township 8 South, Range 33 East, Sections 2 thru 5 and 8 thru 1l is in an area
not declared by the State Engineer Office.

I've looked through our water level and chemical quality printout and this
office hasn't measured or sampled any wells in the above described area.

If additional information or assistance is needed, please do not hesitate to
contact this office. :

Yours very truly,

Il Lt

Frank Bradley, Supervisor
Portales Water Basin
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cc: Santa Fe
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